
FESBETH ACADEMY 
P.O BOX 1843 KAKAMEGA, TEL: 0722583300 

Email: fesbethacademy@gmail.com 

MOTTO: STRIVING FOR ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE. 

 

15
TH

 SEPTEMBER 2022. 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

RE: CLOSING DAY 

I greet you dear parents and guardians. We have closed school today on 15
th
 September 2022. We thank God for 

His love and protection throughout second term. As you receive your child please take note of the following: 

1. TERM DATES 

Opening day: Class 7 & 8   - Sunday 25
th
 September 2022. 

   Other Boarders  - Tuesday 27
th
 September 2022.   

   Day scholars   - Wednesday 28
th
 September 2022. 

2. ACADEMIC REPORTS:  

Your child has received his/her academic reports. Please find time to discuss the outcomes of this term with your 

child and advise accordingly. We shall be pleased to receive your feedback on your child’s progress. 

3. CBC PROGRAMMES: 

We have had a lot of CBC assessment activities this term. We really appreciate your continued support in 

ensuring that your child reaps maximum benefits from the unique learning experiences. The assessment outcomes 

have been uploaded to the KNEC Competence Based Assessment portal. 

4. INTERVIEWS:  

We shall conduct assessments for admission of day scholars only on 23
rd

 September 2022 from 8:00 a.m.. 

Those seeking a place at Fesbeth Academy can bring with them academic records from the previous school, a 

copy of birth certificate, a valid KNEC assessment number, writing materials and Ksh 1000 cash assessment fee.  
 

5. JUNIOR SECONDARY SCHOOL 

We are happy to inform you that our school is approved by the Ministry of Education to offer Grade. There is still 

window to make Fesbeth Academy your 1
st
 choice for Grade 7 in January 2023. We welcome you next year.  

6. UNIFORMS 

All pupils should be in full school uniform that is well labelled using thread or printing.  All boys MUST put on a 

tie. Tights for girls must be BLACK in colour. All boarders must have two full sweaters, a half sweater and our 

official fleece jacket. It is against our school rules to carry civilian clothes to boarding school.  

7. BOARDING 

Boarders should arrive by 2 p.m to avoid congestion at the registration desk. Class 7 and 8 are required to carry a 

ream of printing paper, 3 bars of Menengai soap and 1 packet of 500g OMO. No food is allowed into the 

dormitory apart from milk and fruits.  Kindly label all boarding items of your child. 

8. SMART ID 

We have introduced Smart ID cards for Grade 1-7 boarders to be used from third term. The card will enable 

parents to receive phone alerts about pocket money usage, sickbay visits, clocking in and out of school, library 

use, indiscipline cases and financial balances. We plan to extend the same to all the pupils in the school.  

9. FEES 

Thank you so much for paying school fees promptly. Please pay school fees early to avoid inconveniences. 

Parents can make the payments on Paybill number 4073745; Account name is your child’s Admission Number 

with no spacing between the characters.  
 

Have a blessed and peaceful holiday with your family. 
 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Daniel Anyanga, 

HEAD TEACHER. 


